
Blue Mountains Commuter & Transport Users Assoc.Inc. 
                                          Ref. BMC&TUA Minutes 20/10/10 
                                               Date  20th October 2010 
 
President  Ed McKenzie Chair    Apology  Michael Paag   
Attendance   Ed McKenzie- Colin Steele- Sue Day - P.Trevaskis – Dianne Marris Rosa Sage 
(Pre-selected for Liberal Party candidate for the State Election 26/3/11. 
 
Financial Report as 16th October      Balance of Account -Bank Statement $ $339.34 
                                                                    Debits $128.60    
                                                                                                                Bal.     $210.74 
                               Credits $111.00 
                                                                                                                Bal      $321.74 
Less Hire of  halls  $50.00  Springwood  $12.00  Katoomba                              $62. 00 
                                                                                    Bal  $259. 74    
Moved Paul T seconded Colin Steele   Report be received             Carried  
 
BMC&TUA Election of officers. 
       President   Ed McKenzie   
       Vice presidents     Susan Day  & Michael Paag  
       Secretary / Treasurer   Paul Trevaskis  
 
Correspondence  
1. The  suggestion that the Blue Mnts  City Council should appoint a Transport 

Committee was not agreed to by the Councillors. 
2. The   BMC&TUA seek consultation with BMCC Youth Council. 
3. The   BMC&TUA   meeting dates for 2011 at Katoomba tabled   S/wood to be advised. 
4. State Plan and New Oscars tabled. ( General  discussion ) 
5. Membership loss letters sent to families of members who have past way or resigned 

namely Bob Turtle (past away) Gabriella Blackstock who has entered a retirement home. 
Appropriate letters sent. 

 
State Election March 26th   
Action for the election will comprise submissions to candidates seeking election and  ‘Meet the 
Candidates” evening to be arranged both the Seats of Blue Mnts and Penrith will be addressed.  
 
Report from Susan Day Representing Western Sydney Transport  Users  Assoc.Inc. is  
seeking recognition  by the Government and Authorities  ( BMC&TUA  a member)  Major 
issues  Review of the  Taxi Network, Policy Report  on Gaps in Bus services     Policy  
Committee  of the WSTUA  13th November 1.00 P.M  
 
General Discussion on presentation of correspondence by Secretary use Have your Say take an 
advantage of the Election year new approach to be considered   
                                                                                                                       Over 2 
 
 
 
 
      



 
(2) 

General Business 
a. Support for Parramatta – Epping completion. 
b. RailCorp  Plans of the  Blue Mountains  Sector  
c. Upgrading of Commuter Car Parks Blaxland. 
d. Upgrading of  Lawson Station  ( seek info on Commuter Car Park) 2012 
e. Penrith – St Marys duplication to be planned. 

 
Bus Services 
Association seek the supplementary bus services to Blackheath to support lack of the rail 
services. Leura North bus services to be addressed by BMCC Integrated Transport Forum. 
Local Bus Services in Blackheath to be  considered. 
 
Freight Services 
Discussion of Freight policy Government of NSW Government to be obtained. 
Bidirectional signalling to be considered. 
Structure of RailCorp to be requested   as there is no liaison with other sections of RailCorp. 
 
Venue of Meetings 
Hire of Hall at Springwood @ $50.00 is to be reviewed small attendance. 
Lawson Library free        Investigate by Secretary  
        Paul Trevaskis  Sect. 
 


